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September 6, 2012 
 
 
Diana Turner      VIA EMAIL: diana@steps2forgiveness.com 
733 White Bear Avenue North 
Saint Paul, MN 55106 
 
RE: Excessive Use of Inspection Service 04/06/12-05/24 for property at 733 White Bear 

Avenue, Assessment No. J1208E 
  
Dear Ms. Turner: 
 
This is to confirm that per your request, the above-referenced matter has been rescheduled to 
Tuesday, October 2, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   
 
The City Council Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, October 17, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
Any questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Paula Seeley (email) 
 Joel Essling (email) 
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